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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

DECLAN COBALT ANNOUNCES NAME CHANGE TO  
21C METALS INC. AND CSE SYMBOL CHANGE TO BULL 

 
February 19, 2019 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Declan Cobalt Inc. ("Declan" or the "Company") 
(CSE: LAN) (OTCQB: DCNNF) announces that it has changed its name to 21C Metals Inc. and its CSE 
symbol to BULL. 

Effective at the commencement of trading on February 20, 2019 the Company will begin trading on the 
Canadian Securities Exchange under the new name, and new stock symbol “BULL”.   

Mr Wayne Tisdale, CEO of the Company reports: 

“We are excited to announce the rebranding of the Company from Declan Cobalt Inc. to 21C Metals Inc.  
This change highlights the addition of our Ontario palladium project and our corporate initiative, “Metals 
for Today and Tomorrow”.  We are now actively addressing both the near and longer term needs of industry 
for these essential metals - palladium and cobalt.” 

The name change does not affect the rights of the Company’s shareholders, and no further action is required 
by existing shareholders with respect to the name change.  Certificates representing common shares of 
Declan Cobalt Inc. will not need to be exchanged as a result of the name change. 

For additional information please contact: 
 
Declan Cobalt Inc.  
Wayne Tisdale, President and CEO 
T: (604) 639-4455 
 
 
 


